
DEPARTMENT OF POSTS AND TELEGRAPHS
Division of Telecommunications

Monrovia Liberia

Date:

To: Mr. Kermit Geary,

R. D. 2, Box 298,

Walnotport,
Pennsylvania,
U. S.- A. 18088

Dear Sir:

January 22, 1968

Greetings from the Liberian Telecommunications.

January 8, 1968
This acknowledges your letter of

verifying that our transmission was heard by you on the frequency

13935 kHz . We were beaming towards the

American Telephone And Telegraph Company

which we run a Daily Schedule using 10 KW with a bearin g r

about 312° using Independent Sideband Transmission.

Thanking you very much for your report and we also welcome

Signal Reports from anywhere in the world.

I remain,

Yours truly,

ijc

Felix A. C;-Emekwue
ENG INEER4+IN-CHARGE,
CENTRAL TERMINAL CONTROT


